
Soon we are going to be making a story 

box based on our class story 'Lost and 

Found'. In order to do this all of the 

children will need a shoe box/ nice box. 

They will also need materials to make a 

boat, so please could you save any small 

tubs etc.... Other materials that may be 

useful would be tin foil, shiny material, 

kitchen roll tubes, polystyrene and cotton 

wool. If you have any of these items at 

home and would be happy to donate them 

to school, please could you send them in 

as soon as possible. 


